
June 10, 2017

Dear Chairman Roblan and members of the Senate Education Committee:

My name is Erik Seligman, and I am both a resident of Hillsboro and a 
member of the Hillsboro School Board.   I am writing to support SB 437 and 
the -1 Amendment.  

When knocking on local doors while campaigning for my board position, I 
remember meeting a mother in tears due to the fact that her 1st-grade son 
still could not read.   Her local school had made several unsuccessful 
attempts to help, and she realized that due to his unique needs, he needed 
a different type of school environment.   But lacking the resources to pay 
for private school, or the luck to win the lottery drawing for our district’s one 
charter school, she felt the situation was hopeless.   If Education Savings 
Accounts (ESAs) had been available, she would have been able to make 
alternative educational arrangements.

There are many parents in this situation across Oregon, who need another 
choice for their child’s education, but cannot afford it under our current 
system.    Every child in Oregon is a unique individual with their own needs, 
and our results continue to show that many continue to fall through the 
cracks rather than receiving the education they deserve.

Thus, as a concerned parent and neighbor, and a board member in 
Oregon’s 4th largest school district, I strongly support the idea of ESAs.   
Please learn more about the potential benefits of SB 437, and support 
efforts to bring this opportunity to Oregon’s children.   Thank you.

Sincerely, 

Erik Seligman
866 East Main St
Hillsboro OR 97123
503-640-8201
erik@erikseligman.com
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